
Chemesis International Inc. Announces Director Resignation 

A robust product portfolio that includes 5 CBD brands that are known nationally across the United States  

August 31, 2021

Vancouver, BC – Chemesis International Inc. (the “Company”) (CSE: CSI) (OTC: CADMF) (FRA: CWAB)

announces that Mr. Faizaan Lalani has resigned as a Director of the Company. The Company would like to thank 

Mr. Lalani for his contributions and wishes him well in his future endeavours. 

On Behalf of The Board of Directors 

Josh Rosenberg 

President 

About Chemesis International Inc.: 

Chemesis International Inc. (CSE: CSI) (OTC: CADMF) is a U.S. focused multi-state cannabis company, that is 

focused on providing an artificially intelligent (AI) based retail solution. The Company currently holds exclusive 

rights to an AI based kiosk which can be deployed in high traffic areas such as, shopping malls, stadiums, 

transit hubs, workplaces, and large corporate headquarters. 

Chemesis holds exclusive rights of the VICKI Intelligent Self-Checkout retail solution for sale of cannabis products 

across North America. Powered by artificial intelligence and other advanced technologies, VICKI is a modern 

replacement for traditional vending experiences and the first retail solution. 

Investor Relations: 

ir@chemesis.com

1 (604) 398-3378 

Forward-Looking Information: This news release contains "forward-looking information" within the meaning of applicable 

securities laws. Although the Company believes that the expectations reflected in the forward-looking information are reasonable, 

there can be no assurance that such expectations will prove to be correct. Readers are cautioned not to place undue reliance on 

forward-looking information. Such forward-looking statements are subject to risks and uncertainties that may cause actual 

results, performance and developments to differ materially from those contemplated by these statements. Except as required by 

law, the Company expressly disclaims any obligation and does not intend to update any forward-looking statements or forward-

looking information in this news release. Although the Company believes that the expectations reflected in the forward-looking 

information are reasonable, there can be no assurance that such expectations will prove to be correct. The statements in this news 

release are made as of the date of this release. 

The CSE has not reviewed, approved or disapproved the content of this press release 


